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To: cleonard@waldronmercy.org

Dear Parent,

Last night we were informed that a student has tested positive for COVID-19. This student is currently at home isolating
and following the MontCo OPH school exclusion guidelines. Any close contacts have been notified and were promptly
picked up and are also following the guidance of the MontCo OPH. If you have not already been notified your student
was not in the cohort affected.

This morning we learned that another student in a different cohort, that is completely unrelated to the above case, has
also tested positive for COVID-19. This student is currently at home isolating and following the MontCo OPH school
exclusion guidelines. Any close contacts in their cohort or on their transportation to and from school have been notified
and were promptly picked up and are also following the guidance of the MontCo OPH. If you have not already been
notified your student was not in the cohort or the transportation affected.

This morning we also recognized that a Waldron student is a household contact of one of the positive cases of COVID-19
mentioned above. This person is currently at home following the guidance of the MontCo OPH. Anyone in our building is
considered a “contact of a contact” and does not need to quarantine at this time.

If any more information becomes available, you will be notified promptly

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Health Office at 610-664-9847 x112.

In Mercy,

Joanne Ferdinand, RN

Candace Flowers,RN
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